
NEWSLETTER 

A message from the 

PRINCIPAL 

Dates for Your 

DIARY 

Dear Parents, 

What a year we have had with 

all of your amazing children. It 

has been a year that has bought 

many successes for individuals, 

classes and for us as an             

academy.  

A highlight this year has been 

the engagement with the wider 

community with events and the    

support at each of these has 

been phenomenal.  Having    

parents and other family    

member in the academy has 

bought a unique buzz back to 

Sun Academy Bradwell. We 

look forward to continuing with 

this next year.  

I want to take this opportunity 

to thank all of our community 

member for the support that 

we have received throughout 

the year but especially within 

the last few months. This has 

meant a lot to us as a staff and 

we greatly appreciate your well 

wishes and supportive          

messages.  

I hope that you have a fantastic 

summer holiday, making     

memories and spending time 

with loved ones. We look      

forward to welcoming you all 

back in September 2024.  

Laura Niemczyk 

Principal 

Monday 4th September  

Inset Day (closed to pupils)  

Tuesday 5th September 

School opens to pupils  

30th October—3rd November  

Half Term 

Thursday 21st December 

Last Day 

Friday 22nd December  

Inset Day 

Monday 8th January  

School opens  

Friday 9th February  

Inset Day  

12th—16th February  

Half Term  

Monday 19th February  

School opens  

Monday 25th March—Friday 5th April 

Easter holiday  

8th April  

School opens  

Monday 6th May  

May day bank holiday  

Monday 27th May—Friday 31st May  

Half term  

Friday 28th June  

Inset day  

Friday 19th July  

Last day  
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SUMMER 21/22  |  TQEA Newsletter 

As the year comes to an end, we say thank to some of our 

staff members. As you know, Mr MacDonald will be         

retiring at the end of the year. I am pleased to tell you 

that he has agreed to stay a part of the academy by taking 

on the role of community governor from September.  

Mr Cartlidge has completed his apprenticeship and has 

successfully secured a job as a learning support assistant 

from September. Mr Cartlidge has given a lot to the     

academy in supporting Y3 and Y4, working in care club 

and supporting with football club.  

Miss Mirza will also be taking a break from her                

apprenticeship studies to welcome a new addition to her 

family. She is due to have a baby boy in August and the 

children are looking forward to meeting him in the         

autumn term.  

We welcome Miss Tweats to our academy team from   

September in her new role as learning support assistant. 

She will be working in year 4 with Mr Bunting.  

I am sure you will join me in thanking the staff and        

welcoming Miss Tweats.  

Thank you and 
welcome!  This Month’s 

Focus 
Potentially Dangerous APPs 

As the holiday is upon us and children will have 

wider access to electronic devices, we would like 

to draw your attention to the potentially            

dangerous APPs that children could have access 

to. This list is not exhaustive but covers many 

popular APPs that are available at the moment.  

This has also been posted on class dojo by Mr 

MacDonald on 9th June.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Scan the QR code for our safer schools APP 
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Club Timetable– To be confirmed  

ATTENDANCE 
Public Health Guidance  

In September, the DfE will be releasing a statutory document to support 

schools with attendance. This includes the reasons when attendance will be 

authorised. the attached link contains the guidance that schools will follow. If 

pupils are not absent regularly, there will be minimal impact on their       

attendance .  

https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/sites/default/files/2022-11/A2%

20Schools%20poster%201122%20FINAL.pdf  

3 Sun Newsletter |  July 2023 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Lunchtime       

After School       

         Despite the ever changing weather, we managed to complete both sports days!   



Lunch Menu 
MONDAY 

Week 1-  Cheese and Tomato Pizza, Vegetable    

Pesto Pasta Bake  

Week 2– Cheese and Tomato Pizza, Vegetable   

Pastry Roll  

Week 3- Cheese and Tomato Pizza , Vegetarian  

Bolognese  

TUESDAY 

Week 1-  Pork Sausages, Macaroni Cheese   

Week 2– Chinese Chicken and Vegetable Rice, 

Cauliflour Macaroni Cheese   

Week 3– Mexican Beef Tortilla Pie, Mexican       

Vegetable  Tortilla Pie  

WEDNESDAY 

Week 1-  Roast Turkey, Roasted Vegetable     

Butterbean Crumble 

Week 2– Roast Gammon, Sweet Potato and  

Chickpea Roast  

Week 3– Roast Pork Picnic Plate, Cheesy       

ploughman's picnic plate  

THURSDAY 

Week 1-  Beef Bolognese, Vegetarian Bolognese  

Week 2– Beef lasagne, Vegetable lasagne 

Week 3– Butter Chicken Curry, Macaroni Cheese   

FRIDAY 

Week 1-  Breaded fish fingers, Vegetarian dippers 

Week 2– Breaded fish fingers, Vegetarian dippers 

Week 3– Southern Fried Chicken, Tomato           

Vegetable burger  

Each day has additional options of tomato pasta, 

jacket potato or sandwiches  

This menu will remain in September until                

mid-October 

Our first whole school carnival was a huge   

success with outstanding performances from 

each class, the choir, talent show entries and 

whole school songs. A huge well done to all of 

the talent show entries, especially Rosalie in 

Year 5 for being voted as the winner.  Thank 

you to everyone that attended and joined in 

with our up-lifting songs.  

Celebration– 
summer  
carnival 
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Thank you to all of the parents that have contributed 

to the uniform consultation. We now have a finalised 

procedure. Please make sure that you read this     

carefully as there have been some changes. A few 

are outlined below.  

• Shirt and tie for Y5/6 only  

• White polo shirt for N-Y4  

• Grey trousers, shorts, pinafore, skirt  

• Grey tights or white/grey socks  

• School jumper/cardigan with logo 

• Black shoes (no trainers)  

P.E kit  

• School hoodie, jumper or cardigan  

• Black shorts or joggers (plain) 

• Trainers  

This has been posted on dojo and emailed out.  

Link to the website here  

https://www.sunacademy.attrust.org.uk/parents/

uniform/ 

Uniform  

The Department for Education have stipulated 

that the school day must be extended for 32.5 

hours for all children. This means that we need to 

increase our academy day by 10 minutes per day. 

Our school day will now run from 8:50am—3:15 

(EYFS/KS1) or 3:20pm (KS2). The doors will open 

at 8:40 and close at 8:50. Any pupil arriving after 

this time will be marked as late.  

The academy day starts with a morning meeting 

and early morning work at 8:50am which sets the 

children up for a positive start to the day and    

outlines the daily activities. Please support us in 

making the day as positive as possible.  

  

School Day 

SUN-office@attrust.org.uk 

01782 973855  

sunacademy.attrust.org.uk 

@SunBradwell 

Cauldon Avenue, Newcastle-Under-Lyme 

ST5 8JN  

Sun Newsletter 
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